
Reopening for Public Worship- December 2020 

We are pleased to announce that Sacred Heart and English Martyrs will be 

open for Public Worship and Private Prayer from Thursday December 3rd. 

Weekend Masses: Sacred Heart Saturday 5pm and Sunday 9.30am 

                                    English Martyrs Sunday 11 am. 

Weekday Mass  

Sacred Heart  Mass on Wednesday 7pm   

English Martyrs Mass on Thursday 11 am followed by Exposition until 12 noon.  

 

Church open for Private Prayer 

Sacred Heart Tuesday  2.30-3.30 pm 

English Martyrs : Mass on Thursday 11 am then Exposition until 12 noon.  

 

Please do not attend if you have any Covid symptoms. 

Observe Precautions :  

Sanitise hands before and after,  

Track and Trace, 

Masks must be worn and observe Social Distancing,  

No social contact with others before and after Mass.  

 

Christmas Services at Sacred Heart and English Martyrs 

Christmas Eve Masses    English Martyrs 5pm 

                                            Sacred Heart 8pm 

Christmas Day Masses Sacred Heart 9.30am 

                                          English Martyrs 11 am 

Capacity at both Churches per service is 60 people. This must be strictly 

observed.  



Those attending weekend Masses will be able to sign up to book a place at a 

Christmas Mass after Mass this weekend 12/13th and on weekend 

19/20thDecember to ensure a place. Others may book by phone or email after 

this date and will go on a waiting list, first come first served. 

The Christmas Eve 8pm Mass at Sacred Heart will be recorded and made 

available on YouTube for Christmas Day. We are hoping to live stream a 

Christmas Mass from English Martyrs.  More details later.  

 Contacts :01788 813262 sacredheart.bilton@rcaob.org.uk. Please indicate 

which Mass at which Church.  
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